The YANA Project

To the chairman of Stalham Farmers’ Club

Dear Mr Deane,

I’'m writing to thank you very much indeed for the donation of £2,000 to the YANA Project,
which was raised at the Stalham Farmers’ Club’s 175" anniversary summer party.

This is a very welcome boost for us as we enter the New Year.
We continue to be overwhelmed by the generosity of the farming community and others to
help this special cause supporting those in farming and rural life who are struggling with the

effects of isolation and depression.

It is an important year for raising awareness of mental health, with the launch of the Heads
Together Campaign later this month.

January 5, 2017



